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February 3, 2021 
 
 
David Gulino 
Land Development Services, LLC 
dgulino@ldservices.net 
 
 
SUBJECT:  Right-of-Way Reduction 
                      REQ 14026 – 12651 Happy Valley Road, Scottsdale, AZ 
 
 
Dear Mr. Gulino, 
 
After reviewing the plans for the above-referenced project, it has been determined that 
there are no apparent conflicts between the Southwest Gas system and your 
proposed reduction of the right of way as shown on the application you provided.  
Southwest Gas would like to recommend the reduction of the right of way at the above-
referenced location.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation on this project.  Please contact me if you have any 
questions or require additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Susan R. Mulanax 
Analyst II/Right-of-Way/Engineering Services 
(702) 362-3678 
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